
To 

Mr. Saumyendra Kumar Bagchi  

MUKTI (The NGO) 

 

Sub:  Acknowledgement for the financial aid 

 

Sir, 

      I beg to inform you that I am Krishnakali Dalal, daughter of Shyamal Dalal, a resident of Gosaba, 

South 24 Parganas. Now I'm continuing in B.Sc. Nursing(1st year) in Government College of Nursing, 

NRS Medical college and hospital form 2018 and now continuing my course very smoothly. Now I’m 

focusing on my studies for holding a Ph.D. degree and becoming a professor in the nursing field. But 

being a day labourers my father was unable to push me forward towards my aim of higher studies, 

and it was quite hard for him to continue the studies of his two children in the science stream.  

       But since I’m under your sponsorship in 2016, the scenario changed. Now I am continuing my 

studies smoothly and I’m grateful to you for your financial and mental support.  

        Thanking you.  

                                                                                                                                 Yours faithfully  

                                                                                                                                Krishnakali Dalal  


